



March 3, 2025 	 	 	 	 	                 	 	  


Kristen Schulz

SecondStreet.org


Dear Kristen,


Re:  Access to Information request – Number of employees in 2024 who were eligible to receive 
multiple pensions upon retirement


This letter is in response to your request received on February 3, 2025.


Please be advised that as of December 31, 2024, 105 employees were eligible to receive and OMERS 
RCA pension at some point in the future in addition to another pension benefit. The total RCA 
employee/employer contributions reported to OMERS for the 105 employees was $1,125,269.32.


Should you have any questions please reach out to myself directly via email or contact (613) 
325-2818.


Sincerely,


Werner Labuschagne

Manager: Payroll, Pensions and Benefits

City of Ottawa

Werner.Labuschagne@ottawa.ca
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